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                    24th September 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
                         Harvest Collection in aid of  

 
 

On Wednesday 6th October, the children will be having an assembly led by Revd Canon Simon 
Holland from St Pauls Church, Chichester on the theme of Harvest. As a school, we are collecting 
tins and storable food items for Chichester Food bank. Over 90% of the food distributed by 
foodbanks in The Trussell Trust network is donated by the public – that’s why your food donations 
are absolutely vital to their ability to give everyone referred to them a balanced and nutritious 
three-day supply of food. Items urgently needed by them include:  
 
 

 toiletries (especially toothbrushes and toothpaste, shower gel, deodorant, soap and 
feminine hygiene products); 

 kitchen roll 
 sponge puddings;  
 long life juice; 
 instant powdered mashed potato;  
 tinned potatoes; 
 tinned fruit;  
 rice pudding;  
 nappies (various sizes); 
 tinned or carton custard;  
 tea bags;  
 UHT milk;  
 hot chocolate: 
 tinned vegetables;  
 tinned meat; 
 household items (toilet cleaner, washing up liquid, washing powder/liquid etc); 
 

Donations can be brought into school on the morning of Monday 4thth and Tuesday 5th 
October. 
 
Thank you in advance for helping us to support this local cause. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mr Hanna 
Headteacher 
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